
Resolution – Expression of Sympathy 

WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are saddened to 
learn of the passing of David Falbo, on Monday, June 22, 2020; 
 
AND WHEREAS David worked for the past eleven years with Parking Enforcement, beginning 
as a part-time enforcement officer, and in 2014 becoming a full-time officer; 
 
AND WHEREAS David was dedicated to promoting traffic safety among the residents of the 
City of Mississauga through education and By-law compliance; 
 
AND WHEREAS David had many friends at the City and was noted as being a dedicated officer 
and a supportive colleague; 
 
AND WHEREAS David will be dearly missed by his mother, Linda Falbo and brother, Andrew 
Falbo 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf of the 
Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the family of David Falbo. 
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